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Have a happy, safe, and fun summer!


• Mass: Mass times at St. Andrew Catholic Church for the summer are 4:30 pm & 6:00 pm on Saturday evenings, 
7:30 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am, and 7:00 pm (Spanish) on Sundays. Please see the St. Andrew Catholic Church 
website for special Parish announcements throughout the summer. 


• Virtuous Living at Home: The last Friday of  each month, 7:00 pm in the CLC. Each month focuses on 
cultivating a different virtue and is appropriate for all Christians. An activity is provided for children. Fraternus 
and Fidelis: Plan on joining this meaningful ministry next year. Meetings are held Thursday evenings, dinner 
begins at 6 pm in the CLC for students and their families in grades 5-8. Program begins at 6:30 pm.


• Beauty and the Beast Jr. was a wonderful success! Thank you to Mrs. Slawecki, her production team, and all 
the students who put in such hard work. We are so proud of  everyone! Thank you for "Being our Guest!"


• Congratulations to our departing 8th graders! May God Bless you on your journey. Thank you to Nina 
Thatcher and Umberto’s for providing a lovely dinner. Thank you to the homeroom moms who contributed to the 
success of  the awards ceremony and dinner. 


• Summer Camp Opportunity: Catapult Learning will once again offer summer camp at St. Andrew for rising 
grades K-5 the weeks of  June 20-23, June 27-30, and July 25-28, August 1-4, from 9 am-12 noon. Please click here 
to register. 


• Title I Tutors have reached out to eligible students for summer tutoring opportunities in June. Please contact the 
following tutors with questions: Middle school, Marion Binder mbinder@standrewschoolmb.org, Grades 
3-5 Alexis Schroth aschroth@standrewschoolmb.org, Grades K-2 Deborah Ropp 
dropp@standrewschoolmb.org. 


• Sport Camp Opportunities: Please be sure to sign up quickly as spaces are filling up fast! Contact Amanda 
Barlow abarlow@standrewschoolmb.org or Chris Nwanegwo chris.nwanegwo@gmail.com for more 
information. 


• A Note from Nurse Jenna: Our updated Sports Physical can be found on our school website. If  you are 
taking your student for an annual exam over the summer and they are a student athlete, consider getting your 
physical form filled out early! Rising 7th grade reminder, students are required to have a Tdap booster before the 
start of  school on August 15, 2022. Please email updated immunization records to 
jcunningham@standrewschoolmb.org.


• A Note From Jackie Ferrari: Thank you to my dear St. Andrew School Family for the cards, food, plants, flowers, 
calls, messages, visits and most important, all your prayers!  It meant so much to me as I recovered from surgery. I 
have missed everyone these past 2 months. I am doing much better now. I look forward to seeing some of  you during 
the summer and look forward to seeing everyone in August. With much love and appreciation! XO


• Taste of  the Town 2022: Save the date … Taste of  the Town will be held on Tuesday, October 18, 2022!

"Go forth and set the world on fire."
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